
Cub Scout Pack 542 
PATHFINDER 

  November 17, 2004 
 
 

 
Thank you to the volunteers from Dens 1 and 9 (Eagles) who helped with tonight’s 
pack meeting.  Thank you, too, to the den leaders for helping to prepare tonight’s 
entertainment. 
 
Upcoming Events 
 
Missalette Change, Saturday, Nov. 27, 2004 
 
Those scouts working on the Light of Christ or Parvuli Dei awards should plan on 
helping change the missalettes in church on Saturday, Nov. 27th.  We usually do this 
sometime after the morning mass, provided there are no funerals planned.  Someone  
will call the parish office and then let the den leaders know about the time. 
 
Parents’ Meeting, Monday, Dec. 6, 2004 @ 7:00 p.m. STM coat room 
 
December Pack Night, Dec. 15, 2004 @ 6:30 p.m. STM gym 
 
Submarine 
 
The forms and money are due at today’s meeting.  Please see Cheryl Peters today. 

  
 
Popcorn Money Due 

 
All money from the popcorn sale is due to Cheryl Peters (923-7241) by November 
29th.  Thank you to all who sold popcorn.  A special thank you to Cheryl  and Joe 
Peters for all their work with this activity. 

 



 
 
 
Reminder 
 
As an ongoing service project to our parish, all boys are asked to bring a non-
perishable food item for the St. Vincent de Paul Society at every pack meeting.   
 
Birthdays 
 
These scouts will soon be celebrating birthdays: 
 
Sean Hasse   November 17 (tonight’s pack night!!) 
Tyler Pavesich   November 18 
Michael O’Shea  November 21 
Cody Baker   November 28 
Noah Sebenste   December 5 
John Avila   December 11 
Michael McGrath  December 13 
David Straka   December 24 
Niko Plessas   December 26 
 
 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY SCOUTS!!!   
 


